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March has been a great month making plans for
Easter services and enjoying the coming of Spring. 
I completed a new Sunday morning schedule for our
amazing team of over 80 volunteers that serve on
rotation on Sunday mornings.  Making the schedule
reminds me how blessed we are to have such a
strong team to serve alongside!

On March 5 we hosted our annual Olympics night
for our Wednesday night program. It is always such
a fun night for the kids! This year our verse for the
night was Hebrews 12:1, ““And let us run with
perseverance the race marked out for us, fixing our
eyes on Jesus, the pioneer and perfector of faith.”
At the end of a night filled with bible teaching and
fun games 3 groups were crowned the Olympic
champions (photos below). 

Even though we are just starting to see Spring
weather some of my time this month was spent in
meetings for our upcoming Vacation Bible Camp
happening in July! We look forward to a great time
of fun and sharing the gospel with our community! 

FOR OUR VBC LEAD TEAM
THAT HAS BEGUN
MEETING AND PLANNING
TOWARDS OUR JULY
CAMP
FOR OUR WEDNESDAY
NIGHT VOLUNTEERS TO
FINISH STRONG 
FOR SEEDS THAT ARE
BEING PLANTED ON
SUNDAY MONRINGS AND
WEDNESDAY NIGHTS TO
TAKE ROOT AND GROW IN
THE HEARTS OF THE KIDS


